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With an additional increase from the Legislature for the Minimum Foundation Program (MFP), school systems can offer more pay for educators and better support for education.  This event would encourage additional people going into education.  More teachers, including literacy educators, are desperately needed.  Literacy is the backbone and foundation of our citizenry for without knowing how to read, write, as well as do math, how can our population get and succeed in a job.  Best educational practices to ensure a good education are not possible without the funding for resources to initiate and maintain functional and up to date equipment, supplies, and learning materials for students and procure new teachers to implement the educational process. LRA Members contact your legislators to encourage their help in getting schools to get out of the dark ages. Reinforce that educational opportunities that ensure equal learning opportunities for all students will provide schools with a stronger source of income to make this goal possible. Let them know a salary increase is needed as teachers have not had a permanent raise in over 10 years!

